
We are planning….

Social Distancing in our spaces: Though social distancing will be difficult in our classroom settings, we will do our best to spread the children out. Social distancing will be practiced during our chapel time. 

Diligent Sanitizing: We will work diligently to disinfect all toys, manipulatives, and play furniture after each use. Additionally, we will wipe down all countertops, chairs, and tables with disinfectant after each use. 

Prepackaged Snacks: Our plan is to continue to serve snack in the early childhood areas. The snacks will be prepackaged and hand sanitizer will be used prior to eating.

Limited Classroom Capacity: Our desire is to never turn any child/family away, but we must keep careful watch over our classroom capacity during this time. We will do everything we can to safely provide an environment for your child to attend. 

Required Face Coverings For All Staff/Volunteers: Out of the utmost safety for our volunteers and children, we are requiring all Creek Kids staff and volunteers to wear a face covering while in our Creek Kids environments. 

Online Creek Kids Options: We know and understand that some of our families are not quite ready to join us for in-person ministry. We will be working hard to continue to offer a live or recorded option for Creek Kids families to continue joining us from home.

We are requesting…

Self Screenings: We would like all children to be screened by their parent/guardian prior to being dropped off in any Creek Kids environments. If your child has a temperature greater than 100.4, has a cough, or just isn’t feeling well, please join us online that Sunday. 

Face Coverings: Unlike some other church environments, consistent social distancing in Creek Kids is extremely difficult due to the nature of our ministries. For that reason, we are requesting that all children (2 years old and older) to wear a face covering in our Creek Kids environments.

Hand Sanitizer: We would like all children to use hand sanitizer prior to entering our Creek Kids environments. 

One Parent/Guardian for Drop Off/Pick Up: In an attempt to limit adults in our Creek Kids spaces, we would like families to have one adult pick up the children as opposed to the entire family. 

Your Patience: This is uncharted territory for our Creek Kids ministry. We ask for patience with our new processes and procedures. We also ask that you help convey the plan to your children in a positive way. 

Your Consideration To Serve: Now, more than ever we are in great need of volunteers for our Creek Kids ministries on Sunday Mornings and our Creek Kids Clubhouse ministry on Sunday afternoons and Wednesday mornings. Classrooms cannot open and in-person ministry cannot happen without faithful men and women to serve our children. 


